
 
Parking Access 

(This is expected to last approximately 8 weeks (until the end of 
December) 

 

 
 
Parking Lot Access (Entrance & Exit): You may access the parking lot from Fifth Street only. You must use 
the Fifth Street exit to leave the parking lot.  
 
Recommendation:  If you are going eastbound (for example from Bristol) access Santa Ana Blvd via Flower 
Street and do not go southbound on Ross Street between Civic Center Drive and Santa Ana Blvd. 
 
Please Note: Vehicles (employees and visitors) may park on any level (with the exception of reserved parking 
stalls). Also, do not use the exit lane from the second level to the first level as an access point to the second level. 


